Caution Notice

Beware of fraudsters disguising in the name of arranging of loans
under Govt. schemes

It has come to our attention that certain miscreants are deceitfully taking
money from the public under the guise of arranging loans from scheme
implementing agencies i.e. A&N Islands Khadi and Village Industries Board
and District Industries Centre, A&N Administration, Port Blair. These
fraudsters are falsely promising to secure loans and are demanding payments
in return.

We urge the public to stay alert and beware of such fraudulent activities. The
scheme implementing agencies have not engaged any Private party / Agency
/ Middlemen / Franchise etc. for promoting or sanctioning of PMEGP projects
or any financial assistance under PMEGP scheme. Report any suspicious
activity to the nearest police station or to the Office of the A&N Islands Khadi
and Village Industries Board or District Industries Centre~either directly or
over phone (03192-233301 / 232601).
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